
I appose this proposal! Our oldest son, Samuel, Has experienced both public and Christian private school and it is amazing the 
difference in positive influence, increase in GPA, his drive to go to school and detesting not wanting to miss school, his leadership 
within his social circles, and the education that is being used. By letting the State of Oregon to put their fingers into these institutions 
ruins our communities and our state. Our state, at this point, is already an embarrassment when looking at our education vs other 
states within our country. This is one of the only ways to protect our children is through fostered education and not public average 
education. Keep the states hands out of these areas that they have no right being in and allow those private communities worship 
and learn in the way they want. Did I mention that when my son switched from public to private that they made an exception for 
allowing him in because his level of learning was 3 grades behind what was expected of the private school we have him in. Now he 
is close to getting a 3.0 and is totally engaged in his learning. 


